ANNUAL MEETING MARCH 31, 1984

The annual meeting of the electors of Birch Run Township
was called to order by Supervisor Laurence Courtney at 1 p.m.

There were three township residents in attenda—-ce.

Minutes of the 1983 annual meeting were read by the clerk.
Motion to approve theminutes as read was made by Emil Zuellig
and supported by James Totten. MOtion Carried.

The Clerk called the roll of township officials. Present
were Supervisor Laurence Courtney, Clerk Marcia Strong, and
Trustees Alvin Block and James Dorr. Absent was Treasurer
Edgar Scharrer.

There was no correspondence or petitions or old business.

The proposed budgets of revenues and expenditures for the
83-84 fiscal year for the following funds were presented by
the Supervisor. General, Water and Sewer, Library and Federal
Revenue Sharing. .

A motion to approve and recommend adoption of by the
board at their regular April meeting of the budgets as presented
wvas made by Emil Zuellig and supported by James Totten.
Motion carried. This budget included 5% salary increases for
the supervisor, clerk and treasurer.

At 1:22 a motion to adjourn was made by Emil Zuelligqg
and supported by Carl Kern. Motion carried.

Marcia Strong, clerk
Birch Run Township



